
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD CONTRACT UNDER A NATIONAL 

COOPERATIVE PRICING AGREEMENT 

SOURCEWELL PUBLIC SECTOR COOPERATIVE PRICING SYSTEM 

 

The Borough of Wharton intends to participate in the Sourcewell Public Sector 

Cooperative Pricing System contract to purchase a 2024 Kenworth Model T280 4x2. 

 

Information regarding the contract award may be found at Borough Hall, 10 Robert 

Street, Wharton, NJ during regular business hours between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., or the 

Department of Public Works, 180 West Central Avenue, Wharton, NJ during regular hours 

between 7:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m., as well as on the Borough of Wharton website at: 

www.whartonnj.com. 

 

Contract period: January 1, 2023 to December 31, 2023 

 

It is the intent of the Borough of Wharton to make a contract award to Gabrielli Truck 

Sales #060920-KTC as an authorized Distributor of Kenworth model T280 Series Truck for 

a total amount of $156,480.51. 

 

The Borough of Wharton is permitted to join national cooperative purchasing agreements 

under the authority of N.J.S.A. 52:34-6.2(b)(3). 

 

Comment period ends October 2, 2023. 

http://www.whartonnj.com/

